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Dear Parents /Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have come to the end of a very busy, exciting and productive year; I am sure that 

everyone is looking forward to a very well earned break.  

It has been such an unusual and challenging year for many  

reasons, but a year that has brought so much joy too,  

thank you to all of our wonderful children.  

They have all been inspirational this year, facing any challenge 

 and remaining happy throughout. A huge well done to each  

and everyone throughout our school.  
 

 

 
We can 

hope! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A big thank you to our parents and carers;  

your support this year has been incredible.  

Thank you - you really are wonderful parents and  

we are always grateful for your support! 
 

 

 

 

 

Leavers 
 
At this time of year, we have to say goodbye 
to some of our children and families.  

We all wish you the best as you embark 

on pastures new.  

Step out with confidence and take new 

opportunities in your stride 

remembering that you are always part 

of our St Margaret Clitherow family 

and we are very proud of you.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It just leaves us to wish you all an enjoyable summer.  Enjoy this special time with your children.  We 

look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

REFLECTION “I pray that happiness be at your door. May it knock early, stay late and leave a gift of 

God’s peace, love, joy and good health behind” 
 

The Year 1 – 6 children return to school on Wednesday 6th September 2023 at 08:45am 

Foundation 1 and 2 children will return on Thursday 7th September 2023 at 09:30am 

 
 

Love and Prayers 

Your Saint Margaret Clitherow Family 

 

Year 6 

We say farewell to our fabulous year 6 children. We are very proud of all that they have achieved 

throughout this year and throughout their time with their St Margaret Clitherow Family.  They leave 

with our love and prayers as they move to Secondary School.  

Good luck and best wishes go to Seyshanth, Amelia, Patrick, Isaiah, Oliver, Jessica, Yannick, Michelle, 

Jovel, Piotr, Evie-Marie, Joshua, Leon, Amelia, Damien, Avnette, Michelle, Kalyna, Ksawery, Lorena, 

Aakansh, Zaccai, Dorian, Joseph, Annya, Faylan, Henok, Zuzanna and Kashawn. 

 
 Circle them Lord   

 Keep protection near and danger afar    

Circle them Lord  

 Keep hope within keep doubt without   

Circle them Lord 

Keep light near and darkness afar 

Circle them Lord  

Keep peace within keep evil out 

 

Class Organisation for Next Year 
 

The classes will be as follows: 
 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their commitment, drive 

and contributions throughout the year. We are privileged to have such a wonderful team here 

and we are all looking forward to working with your fantastic children next year 

Year 6     Mrs S Cattigan 

Year 5     Mr A Purdon 

Year 4       Mrs L Hunka & Miss Z O’Neill 

Year 3     Mrs M Brogan & Mrs C Holmes 
 

Year 2  Miss A Butt 

Year 1  Ms J Cartledge 

Foundation 2  Ms S Ogunlade 

Foundation 1  Mrs R Shaw & Mrs L Hunka 
 


